
>> I am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland.  
>>  
>> I am among those residents who are requesting that all the vacant or undeveloped R-3 zoned land in 
the Argay Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single family residential, and the proposed Mixed 
Employment areas (Change Numbers 287, 288, 289 located at the SE corner of 122nd and Shaver and 
290, located at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd.) also be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single 
family. Also, I support the City's similar change #688 along NE 148th Avenue north of I-84.  
>>  
>> I want to keep Argay a family neighborhood. I personally don't feel there is a need for light 
industrial properties in the middle of a family neighborhood. There is enough land between Sandy Blvd 
and Marine Drive for that. More apartment complexes will only bring in more trouble. If the vacant land 
isn't going to be used for farming then add more single family homes that tie into the neighborhood 
that is already here.  
 
 
>>  Angela Molloy  
>>  3953 NE 135th Ave 
>>  Portland, Or 97230 
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